
 

 

Costumes for the Summer Production - Reception to Junior 5 
  
Your child will be performing in the Summer Production and will require a costume.  We would be very 
grateful if you would provide a costume as shown below.  Please bring these items into school by Monday 
19 May in a named carrier bag and ask your child to hand it to the class teacher.     
 
 
The play is set in the 1940s - please Google the era to find historically appropriate costumes for J3, 

J4 and J5s. 
 

All children should wear school shoes, unless otherwise stated. 

 

For some items, it may be better to bulk buy / one person buy a number of the item to reduce 
delivery costs.  

  
 
Reception, Junior 1 and Junior 2 - Summer Holiday  
 
Summer clothes – shirts/t-shirts, shorts, trainers or summer shoes which are secured at the back.  
No flip flops as these are not safe to dance in.  
  

     
 
 
Junior 3 – Evacuees  
 
Girls - 1940s style dress, cardigan and knee length socks 
Boys - knee high dark socks, dark shorts with a shirt and tank top 

 
 
 



 

 

 Junior 4 – Air-Raid Wardens  
 
Navy blue jacket and trousers/skirt or jumpsuit, white school shirt or t-shirt underneath, whistle on 
string/ribbon, blue hat with chin strap with a white ‘W’ on the front, white armband with ARP written on. 
 

  
  
  
Junior 5 – Land Girls / Home Guard  
 
Land Girls: blouse, dungarees, headscarf or bow 
Homeguard: khaki/brown/green top or jacket with lots of pockets, similar coloured trousers, a forage style 
cap – all old army uniform style, yellow armband with HOMEGUARD written on. 
 

    
 
   
Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Paphitis at rodkefalas@crackleyhall.co.uk who will check anything 
you are unsure of.   
  
If you are struggling to acquire an appropriate costume, please do get in touch and Mrs Paphitis will see if 
the school has anything suitable to be borrowed.   
  
Please let Mrs Paphitis know if your child has an allergy to Snazaroo face paint.   
   
With many thanks for all your support. 
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